
Hello PPE Parents, 

 

The start of school this year has been like none other! We know how important it 

is to stay connected to your student's teacher and classroom right now.  

 

We are excited to announce a new Room Parent Committee at PPE and we 

need your help! 

 

Like everything else in 2020, volunteering in the classroom will be different! Most 

opportunities will be virtual, but there are so many ways to help when and where 

our teachers need it the most. 

 

Teachers and parents are working on fun, innovative ways to keep our children 

connected at PPE - regardless of how they learn during the day. Join us!  

 

If you would like to be a Room Parent(s) for your student's classroom, please let us 

know.  

 

Please send your information to volunteers@ppepta.com (Michelle Livingston, 

PTA Volunteers) and rivyturner@yahoo.com (Rachel Davant, Room Parent Chair) 

as soon as possible. 

 

 

Many Thanks, 

 

Stefanie Smith 

President 

Plantation Park Elementary PTA 
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